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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

As per the Govt. of India notification G.S.R 238(E) dated 31st 
March,2023 it is mandatory for all the existing and new investors 
of Small Savings Schemes (PPF, SSY, SCSS, KVP etc.) to furnish 
Aadhaar and PAN to the branch. 
 
From 01/04/2023 onwards, Permanent account number (PAN) 
and Aadhaar will be mandatory for investing in small savings 
schemes for the new account holders. 
 
Kindly submit your Aadhaar and PAN for the existing account 
holders to the Home branch by 30th September, 2023 for linking 
with your accounts in order to avoid freezing of Small Savings 
Account. 
 
 In case of failure of submission of PAN and Aadhaar by 30th 
September ,2023 for existing and new subscribers, the account 
may cease to be operational till the time you submit PAN and 
Aadhaar to the Home Branch. 

 

 

Place: Delhi                                                                       

Date :11.09.2023  


